
 

PUBLIC HEARING 

REVENUE SERVICES 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will 

be held by the Bridgeport City council in the 

council chambers at 1206 Columbia Ave., 

Bridgeport, WA during the regular council 

meeting beginning at 7:00 p.m., November 15, 

2017. 
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to take 

testimony on revenue services for the coming 

year’s budget including consideration of 

possible increases in property tax revenues.  All 

interested persons are invited to attend and 

provide testimony or if unable to attend, may 

mail or bring in written comments to City Hall.  

Bridgeport City Hall is accessible to all 

persons.   

 

Anyone requiring translation or other special 

services is requested to contact City Hall at 

509-636-4041 at least 24 hours prior. 
 


